

Your Ref:

Our Ref: Misc/1 M/L 14962

Date: 15 March 2013

Being dealt with by: Chief Executive's Dept Email:

daniel.mcsorley@omagh.gov.uk

Mr Sean McCann Assistant Clerk **Environmental Committee** Room 247 Parliament Buildings Stormont Estate BELFAST BT4 3XX

Dear Sir/Madam

## Planning Bill RE:

I am writing on behalf of Omagh District Council regarding the consultation on the proposed Planning Bill, to advise that this Council fully endorses the response submitted by NILGA and which is a collation of the prevalent issues relevant to all the local authorities.

On behalf of the Council, I wish to thank you for the opportunity for to respond to the Committee

Yours sincerely

pp Sonya 16. Somulla D McSORLEY

Chief Executive

